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18th December 2018 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are pleased to inform that, in partnership with the Google Digital 
Garage in Manchester, we will be running an online safety workshop 
for parents. The session will take place 3.30-5pm on Tuesday 22nd 
January and will comprise of a presentation where advice, tools and 
recommendations on helping tackle stranger danger, inappropriate 
content, cyber bullying, phishing/scams, and how to better control 
screen time will be shared followed by a question and answer 
session. 
 
If you would like to attend the session, please register by booking a 
free ticket through Eventbrite (https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/keep-
your-family-safe-online-tickets-53681846849) using the password 
stpaulspri (This link will also be sent to you via text message). Each 
adult that wishes to attend needs a ticket; the capacity for the event 
is 30 attendees. Please note, due to the nature of some of the 
scenarios discussed in the presentation, child are not permitted to 
attend this event. 
 
 
 
Yours Sincerely 

 
Mr B Davies 
Computing Lead 
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